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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Airfield Closure, Trench Drain Repair 

Date: 09/21/2023 

 
Effective September 22nd, 2023 
On Friday, September 22nd, 2023, from 8:00AM – 12:00PM, an airfield closure will take place 
on Ramp 2 North between Taxi Lane Hotel and Gate A1. This closure area includes Gate A1 and 
the West Vehicle Service Road.  
 
This airfield closure will impact all vehicular traffic between Concourse A and Concourse B, as 
the work area will be surrounded by barricades. As a reminder, all pedestrians and vehicle 
traffic are to stay outside of the barricade during this closure. 

 
Please see the work area and trench drain location [red box] below: 

 
 

This closure is scheduled to end on September 22nd, 2023, at 12:00PM. 
 
For questions regarding this project, please see the following contacts: 
 
Justin Bessler (CVG Airport Authority) – 859-307-0153 or jbessler@cvgairport.com 

mailto:jbessler@cvgairport.com

